Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Early Learning Coalition of Duval
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL – FY 2023-24 #RFP-ELCD-VPKBP

Backpacks with School Supplies Delivered to up to 400 Preschool Providers
The Early Learning Coalition of Duval (the “Coalition”), a Florida not-for-profit corporation is seeking a vendor to supply, pre-fill, and deliver backpacks with pre-determined school supplies and books to Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten Providers (VPK). The Coalition requests a proposal for services based on the specifications listed below.

Upon receipt of all the proposals, the Coalition will review and make a decision based on experience, technical abilities, cost and other factors which would be appropriate for a review of a quote for 8300 Children’s Backpacks with school supplies and books.
The Coalition would like to provide 8300 Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten (VPK) children with backpacks and school supplies to help prepare them for Kindergarten. We are seeking a vendor to provide the pre-filled backpacks and deliver/ship them to up to 400 individual VPK providers in the Jacksonville, FL area by May 6, 2024.

Any contractor interested in providing commodities and/or services requested in the RFP must respond to this RFP. Certified Minority Business Enterprises are encouraged to participate in any solicitation conferences that are scheduled.

The complete bid can be found on our website at:

 https://www.elcduval.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/RFP-VPK-Backpacks-Version-2.pdf
All questions must be sent via email to Lisa Zenoz at lzenoz@elcduval.org.Please identify “RFP-ELCD-VPKBP” within the subject line.

Proposals Due: Friday. February 16 by 12:00 noon

